
 
 
 
 
 

P. O. Box 80718, Al Ain, UAE 

www.alainjuniors.com 

webmaster@alainjuniors.com 

info@alainjuniors.com 

AJB/VP011/Cir.No.41/April18          15.04.2018 

Dear Valued Parent, 

Kindly note that there will be an Open House for your child studying in Grade 7 – 12 on Thursday, 19th of April 2018 
from 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm 

Please be present at the time stated. 

Thank you.           AJB Administration 
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